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Senator Claxton, Representative Meyer and members of the Maine Committee on Health and
Human Services, I am Robert A. Simpson of Whiting, Maine. I am writing to testify in support 
of LD 867, An Act To Prohibit Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations for 5 Years To Allow for 
Safety Testing and Investigations into Reproductive Harm. This bill was submitted by 
Representative Quint and co-sponsored by Rep. Sampson and others.
This bill SHOULD pass, please vote in favor of this civil rights legislation.  No one should be 
forced to take medical treatment against their will or before it has been thoroughly evaluated 
as to its safety for individuals with their unique health history and unique thoughts about this 
issue. 
I am vaccinated for Covid-19 and took these shots after receiving false information that these 
would substantially reduce the likelihood of contracting the Covid-19 virus. Now we know that 
vaccinated people are infected very commonly, and are sometimes hospitalized.  The too 
frequent incidence of harm to health from the vaccines, such as cases of myocarditis in young
adults, also make vaccination risky for many people.
Please support LD 867, An Act To Prohibit Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations for 5 Years To
Allow for Safety Testing and Investigations into Reproductive Harm. Thank you.


